March 3, 2010

Dave Schuster

Program Manager

Neighborhood Nonprofit Housing Corporation
195 West Golf Course Road Suite 1

Logan, UT 84321

Dear Dave

My family and I just wanted to thank you for helping us get a home, Our hopes for a
decent home would have never been possible with out programs like this one. Thanks to
the Home Choice Program we were able to find a house that we will be able to live and
grow in for many years to come.

As you already know I am a single mother battling with an eight year old who has been
diagnosed with bi-polar. We get to experience many things that most families never
learn about. Our home life is very challenging. I have been advised not to let my two
sons play without supervision in fear that my son who isn’t bi-polar might get severely
hurt. This task was impossiblé living in my mother’s basement where my children had to
share a room. For four years my youngest (Jaxon) has had to call my bed “our bed “and
has no idea what it’s like to have a place for his belongings. This is why I knew that I
had to do something about our living situation (not to mention having two young children
around my disabled mother was also hard).

Thanks to all the wonderful people involved with this program we will have the chance to
overcome our home discomforts and continue to grow as a healthy happy family.

Thank You So Much For Everything

Jamie Colborn
264 West 815 South
Logan, UT 84321

We will send a picture after we move in and get settled =)



